
Glendale Community College

Interested in resources for foster youth? Visit ilponline.org 

When: Wednesday, January 20th, 2021
Time: 3-5:30pm

You will get a chance to:
-Tour the Campus

-Learn About the Guardian Scholars Program
-Hear From Former Foster Youth Currently Attending

Glendale Community College
-Questions/Answers

RSVP HereRSVP HereRSVP Here

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/135742408197

